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One injured in Marshall Co wreck
(KMZA)--A two-vehicle late Tuesday morning Marshall County wreck sent a
Vermillion man to the hospital.

According to a report from the Marshall County Sheriff’s Office, it happened at
the intersection of K-87 and K-9 Highways near Vliets shortly before 11:00.

The report states 70-year-old Don Leach, of Hiawatha, was northbound on K-87
when he failed to stop at the intersection and his semi tractor-trailer was struck
in the side by an eastbound pickup truck on K-9 driven by 57-year-old Maurice
Bergman.

Bergman was transported by ambulance to Community Memorial Healthcare, in
Marysville, with unspecified injuries.  

Leach was not hurt.
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